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PARISH COUNCIL UPDATE ON GAS WORKS IN VIGO 
 
The Parish Council has been liaising with WCB Utilities this week.  WCB utilities are carrying out gas 
mains replacement work and services on behalf of SGN. This project is a government scheme and is 
free of charge. 
 
We have received assurances that any damage caused by storing equipment on Parish land, or 
digging up Parish land will be fully repaired with the land reinstated to a good standard.  The Parish 
Council will monitor this moving forward. 
 
Some equipment is being stored in the Croftside layby.  We appreciate this is an inconvenience for 
residents.  If you are concerned about this, you should speak to Kent Highways regarding the matter. 
We would note however, that we do not believe there are any alternative locations which would be 
more suitable. 
 
Below is a timetable for the works.  This may be subject to change and / or delays.  If residents have 
any issues they should email: 
 
Customerservices@wcbutilities.co.uk 
 
Or phone 01634 891 991 option 1 or 3 
 
 
Team 1 
This team started on The Covert and is now complete.  They are currently working on The Coach 
Drive and The Paddock and will be complete end of next week. 
W/C 29/04/2024- work will start in Bramblebank. 
W/C 06/05/2024- This team will take over in Timberbank where team 2 started this week. 
W/C 13/05/2024- Downs Wood 
W/C 20/05/2024- Woodside 
W/C 27/05/2024- Stonecroft/Croftside 
 
We are also due to start Waterlow Road under a closure WC 10/06/2024 this will incorporate The 
Gallops. 
 
Team 3 
This team will start the other side of the village. 
W/C 06/05/2024- Chestnut Lane & Erskine Road 
W/C 20/05/2024 The Coppice 
W/C 03/06/2024 Highview- which will be under a closure. 
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